
 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 
 

Dear Parents and Families, 
 
The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our library, and we are thrilled to offer this literacy 
event to our students.  We invite your entire family to share in this celebration of books 
and reading. 
 
Students will visit the book fair during their library time and can purchase books during 
their visit. The book fair will also be open at lunch (for students with money to shop)  
and after school for all students and their families. 
 
Any parents available to help run the book fair after school would be much appreciated.  
If you are able to volunteer, please sign up for an available spot here: 
volunteersignup.org/X4CPP 
 
We hope you visit us at the Book Fair! 
Sincerely, 
Miss Elden, Teacher Librarian  

 

Book Fair Dates: 
Date Open at Lunch  Open After School  

Monday, Oct. 23  11:40-12:25pm 2:27pm-3:00pm 

Tuesday, Oct. 24 11:40-12:25pm 2:27pm-3:00pm 

Wednesday, Oct. 25 11:40-12:25pm 2:27pm-3:00pm 

Thursday, Oct. 26 11:40-12:25pm 2:27pm-3:00pm 

Friday, Oct 27 11:40-12:25pm CLOSED 

*Please note that the book fair will be open on Oct. 27 at lunch only, it will not be open after school!  

https://volunteersignup.org/X4CPP

